
 

 

 

January 30, 2025 

 

ADDENDUM 2 

 

TO PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) NO. 534-25-01 

MORAGA AQUEDUCT NO. 2 PRE-STRESSED CONCRETE CYLINDER PIPELINE 

INSPECTION  

 

Notice is hereby given that RFP NO. 534-25-01 MORAGA AQUEDUCT NO. 2 PRE-

STRESSED CONCRETE CYLINDER PIPELINE INSPECTION from East Bay Municipal 

Utility District has been revised as follows: 

 

1. The proposal response due date has been changed to Friday, February 14th, 2025 by 

4:00 p.m.  

 

ADDRESS ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS ADDENDUM TO JON PEARSON AT 

jon.pearson@ebmud.com. 

 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INDICATED BY 

INSERTING THE ADDENDUM NUMBER AND ITS DATE ON THE RFP RESPONSE 

PACKET IN EXHIBIT A OF THE RFP. 

 
 

 

MARSHALL MCLEOD 

SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER 


